
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
December Meeting for Tourist Development Council (TDC) 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
OBJECTIVE:  Discuss and recommend cancellation of scheduled December 24, 
2012 TDC meeting. 
 
 
CONSIDERATIONS:  Traditionally the TDC does not meet in December due to 
the Holiday season. This year’s regular meeting date would be December 24.  
 
Staff does not anticipate there will be agenda items that will require a TDC 
meeting on December 24, so we are recommending cancelling that meeting. 
    
 
FISCAL IMPACT:  There is no Fiscal impact from this action. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Staff suggests the December 24, 2012 TDC meeting be 
cancelled.  
 
 
SUBMITTED BY:   Jack Wert, Tourism Director   
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